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We most strongly oppose the idea of a tunnel to resolve the Stonehenge traffic problem.  A
tunnel would be disproportionately expensive and would achieve no more than a dual
carriageway set in a cutting.  A dual carriageway in a cutting would also obviate the need for a
flyover at the Countess roundabout; a proposal which would have brought excessive and
unnecessary noise pollution to the residents of Amesbury.
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